THE WAY WEEKLY UPDATE
I FRIDAY 23 JULY 2021



## AT HOME LEARNING

## We would love to see how you are learning at home!

To add a bit of excitement to Blended Learning Online we have had a virtual photo booth running. We have loved seeing your pictures come through of your pets working with you, craft activities and how you are learning from home.

You can still join in and add a virtual frame to your images until Monday afternoon. Click the link to join <a href="https://thac.vbth.app/thacathome">https://thac.vbth.app/thacathome</a>



You can also share your images with us by emailing <a href="mailto:community@thac.nsw.edu.au">community@thac.nsw.edu.au</a>